l Office of

Environmental

Enforcement
MI’“ Martin O Donoghue ‘ : South/South West Region
“ Environmental Protection Agency-
Ted O Donoghue and SOHS lelted Regional Inspectorate, Inniscarra
_Kl'lOCpr gue v County Cork, Ireland
‘Waterfall h ‘ Cigireacht Réigiunach, Inis Cara
C ) Cork - . h : Contae Chorcai, Eire
0. Lor T: 4353 21 487 5540
F: +353 21 487 5545
E: info@epa.ie
W:www.epa.ie
R LoCall: 1890 33 55 99
11/07/07 ' Our Ref: W0214-01/GC03 SMcD.doc

Dear Mr. O’Donoghue

I refer to your letter dated 03/07/07 received by the Agency on 11/07/07 regarding a
request for an increase in the waste tonnages in your Waste Licence W0214-01.

You are required to write to The Office of Climate Change, Licensing and Resource Use,

'EPA Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. Wexford seeking a
decision as to whether the ° proposed change can be accommodated under a techmcal
amendment or whether a ~llcence Teview is necessary

Provide the followmg detalls in your submlssmn

' ~"Detalls of the requested change(s )

Réasons for the’ change(s) requested

Details of any increase or changes in emissions resulting from the change(s)
An assessment of the likely impacts of any increase/changes in emissions

o o &

Please quote the above reference in future correspondence in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely

JWW/

Siobhan McDonnell, Inspector
Office of Environmental Enforc_ement
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